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Being a communication to residents about a Street Braai

16™ March 2018

Dear fellow Residents,

A reminder that there will be no Wednesday Social on the 21st March as it is a public holiday.
In it's place there will be a Street Braai on the area of lawn next to the Front Entrance of the Lifestyle Centre.

Please bring your own meat, drinks, salads, rolls, crockery, cutlery and glasses. If you have small folding
tables and chairs please bring these as well.

We will send a further communiqué on Monday giving a starting time.

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com)



